[image: I:\Mobility & Infrastructure Seal Small.png]WILLIAM PEDUTO
MAYOR
KARINA RICKS
DIRECTOR


CITY OF PITTSBURGH
DEPARTMENT OF MOBILITY & INFRASTRUCTURE
CITY-COUNTY BUILDING



[bookmark: _GoBack]August 6, 2020


 
President and Members
City Council
City of Pittsburgh


                                                                                             RE: 329 BLVD OF THE ALLIES
	                                                                                                ENCROACHMENT


Dear President and Members of City Council:


    We have a request for an encroachment permit at 329 Boulevard of the Allies in the 1st Ward, 6th Council District, as shown on the attached plan.  The zoning in this area is GT-C.  A copy of the request is also attached. 

 Renewal Inc. is proposing improvements to install a new exhaust flue that will project into the right of way.


Your favorable approval of this proposed Resolution is hereby recommended.

		

Sincerely,



					             Karina Ricks
					             Director

KR:JM
Attachments
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